
DNHG Visit to Khor Kalba Nature Reserve 
Saturday 24th October 2015 !

A visit to Khor Kalba Nature Reserve has been arranged for Saturday 24th October 
2015.  We will be given a guided tour by John Pereira from the Environment and Protected 
Areas Authority who will show us the  conservation work going on, future plans and the 
species involved.  Our visit will coincide with low tide. !
 John will meet the group between 11.a.m.  
 and 11.30 a.m. at the security station at Khor Kalba as security has strict instructions not 
to let visitors in.   !
After we have finished at the Khor  we will visit  the Kalba Birds of Prey Centre and also 
hopefully see the afternoon flight display at 4 p.m. (weather permitting).  Entrance fees: 
Dh50/- for adults and children up to 12 free. !
This trip is limited to a maximum number of 25 people only. !
Bring packed lunch, plenty of water, hats, suncream, a change of shoes, cameras, 
binoculars. !
Detailed instructions/information and routes/maps to the Khor and Birds of Prey 
Centre will be sent to all those on the list once the list is closed. !
Those interested should email valerie chalmers on valeriechalmers@gmail.com 
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